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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I love the idea of transparency and honesty! The community and workforce of these 

organizations should be aware and in the know of how much hospitals spend to 

replace them rather than negotiate a fair contract. It’s a way to keep us all honest ;) 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Marisela Marquez RN 


